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BCTF Updated Administrative Guide and Fee Structure

The BCTF has recently distributed an updated administrative guide and fee structure. There appear to
be changes to applications of the fee structure that may have collective agreement implications as well
as workload implications. For example, it appears that the BCTF is suggesting that fees, including SIP,
be deducted from the pay of teachers teaching summer school. They are also requesting that a form
be completed for leaves over 20 days.

We are in the process of reviewing the documents and are planning to raise any concerns with the
BCTF. In the event the guide suggests that you create new processes or alter existing practices (with
the exception of changes to the fees), please contact your BCPSEA labour relations liaison and advise
them of your concerns. We will provide additional advice once we have had a chance to review the
documents.


